BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
Tuesday, September 11, 2018 7:00 pm

Board members present: Matthew Puntin, James Consolati, Michael Curtin &
Molly Curtin-Schaefer.

Mail was read and previous minutes were approved.
Mail included fall dinner meeting. Beach testing data for Cooper Creek Road and the Tyringham Pond.

PUBLIC COMMENT: NONE

Matthew Puntin stated Alan Wilcox and Lynn Bertelli sent a letter that they are aware of the location of
their well vs. Alan Joyner’s septic field. Amanda Hamilton received a signed Certificate of Compliance,
4 Jerusalem Road septic system. An engineered stamped plan for the septic at 49 Main Road was
submitted and a Disposal System Construction Permit issued for Ronald Goldberg.

51 COOPER CREEK ROAD: James Wilusz does not have the time to assist the Town in filing this
in housing court. Molly to follow up with Jeremia Pollard.

LAKESIDE DRIVE BEACH TESTING: Steve Cohen physically pick up the retumed certified mail for
the Association beach testing today. (it was retumned to the Town Office after the Association did not
pick up the letter at the Lee Post Office)

Meeting closed at 7:05 p.m.
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Migael Cu:riin, Member
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